
From: rkruffo [mailto:rkruffo@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 9:00 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Reclassification 

  

Having just now heard of this I can hardly believe that the city could even consider such an 
action. To go to the great expense,  home takeover, and disruption of natural wildlife habitat as 
well as the scenic beauty of this Island is not exceptable. Safety on this Island is a major concern 
now with the amount of transient activity we currently have. Opening up a through fair would 
only attract more homeless and give them better accessibility.  When this happens our property 
values decline which effects everyone on the island. Our roads now on the west end of the island 
are in total disrepair.  Use that asphalt to fix the problems we have now.  Parking is another 
major issue.  We have transient parking now that the city just ignores.  From motor homes to 
trailers to broken down cars.  I speak for West Hayden Island Moorage. This is a first class 
community of floating home on the far West of the Island and 56 concerned home owners. Do 
not let this go foreword at the expense of others. 

Rick Ruffo  

President / West Hayden Island Moorage 

Rkruffo@aol.com  

2630 N Hayden Island Dr #54 
Portland Oregon 97217 
President  
West Hayden Island Moorage 
 


